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23rd April 2020 

 

Schools Trips and Visits 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

In the current circumstances we have made the decision to cancel all trips and visits planned for 

the rest of the year. This includes all of the trips that were due to take place during Enrichment 

week and also includes the ski trip due to depart in December. With so much uncertainty at the 

moment regarding travel and when it may or may not be advisable we decided that this was the 

only sensible option. 

We have contacted the relevant insurers for all trips to request any monies already paid to tour 

operators to be refunded. All applications have been acknowledged and we should hopefully be 

in a position to start re-paying money back to you via ParentPay in the upcoming weeks.  

Thank you for your patience and understanding regarding this matter, I am sure your 

son/daughter will be upset that their trip is not running but their safety remains paramount.  

Stay safe, 

Mr M Longhurst 

Assistant Headteacher 

Church Stretton School 
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